
January 24, 2020 

TO: Deans, Directors & Chairs 

FROM: Paulette Granberry Russell, J.D.   
Senior Advisor to the President and Director of Office for 
Inclusion and Intercultural Initiatives 

SUBJECT: Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) Program 
Website 

Today, we are launching a new website that will provide information and 
resources for undocumented students, refugees and recipients of the Deferred 
Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program. 

Office for 
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www.inclusion.msu.edu 

The website reflects our policy of non-discrimination and commitment to 
current and prospective students who, regardless of immigration status are, or 
aspire to be Spartans. MSU recognizes that students, staff and faculty with 
mixed-immigration status often face barriers and challenges as they navigate 
campus policies requiring support services to address their unique needs. Our 
goal is to reduce apprehension, confusion, and make more transparent our 
resources for those who live, learn and work at Michigan State or desire 
admission to MSU. 

Michigan State University affirms our commitment to admit and support 
students from all backgrounds, consistent with our values and policies that 
include nondiscrimination. 

We encourage all units to provide a link to this resource from your 
own websites. https://undocumented.msu.edu 

Thank you, and if there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

MSU is an affirmative-action, 
equal-opportunity employer. 
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